Selectmen’s Meeting
February 10, 2016

Present: Chad Hanna, Terry Lowd, Paul Yates, Kristine Poland
Also present: Maia Zewert

A motion was made by Lowd to approve the minutes of February 3rd. The
motion was seconded by Yates and carried.

Reviewed and signed the audit letter for the Bristol/South Bristol Transfer
Facility.

Reviewed and approved disbursement warrants for the week.

Paul Yates will attend tomorrow’s budget committee meeting on behalf of
the selectmen.

Discussed adoption of a common budget format to be utilized by all
departments of the town.

The Code Enforcement Officer will attend next week’s meeting to discuss
proposed amendments to the Land Use Ordinance and the Driveway
Ordinance.

John Gamage plans to attend next week’s meeting to discuss a budgetary
request to repair monuments at the Old Harrington Cemetery.

The meeting scheduled for Wednesday February 24th is cancelled.

Adjourned.



